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Scope of Work
The Industry Advisory Board (hereafter: the IAB) is designed to act as an external consultative

group for the “Student-Run Interdisciplinary Allied Health Digital Practice Centre” (hereafter:

SIAHDPC) partners, especially.

The aim of the IAB is to mitigate the mismatch between the demanded competences by the

current and future industries and their supply by the academic and professional competence

development institutions in Kosovo, especially.

The IAB is primarily expected to contribute towards these objectives:

● Consult, review, and identify ways how to better the quality of services being offered by

the SIAHDPC Center

● Identify current and prospective trends in terms of professional needs of health

professionals in Kosovo and beyond

● Contribute in co-creating and co-delivering relevant professional trainings

● Support the SIAHDPC partners develop alternative solutions in healthcare and

technology sector in Kosovo and beyond

● Advocate for the improvement of the sector by articulating the needs that stem from the

industry and utilizing them to influence institutional stakeholders in the formulation of

new policies.

In order to help this team, operationalize the respective goals, the Project Consortium has

been able to draft the following proposals for the members of the IAB:



1. The IAB is led by a Chair and Vice-Chair, both of whom serve one-year terms. The

Chair of the Board is from HC, whereas the Vice-Chair may be any member from the

industry.

2. There will be no limit to the number of board members, however, the Board will aim

to have as many industry leaders as possible and intends to ensure a balanced gender

representation. Every board member serves a two-year term and terms can be

renewed indefinitely. Members do not necessarily have to be incorporated in Kosovo,

but rather have an incentive to participate in the Kosovo market. Board members are

encouraged to suggest new members.

3. The IAB meets online in March and September of every year. Every member reserves

the right to call a meeting. Face to face meetings are preferable but depend on the

members capacities and willingness.

4. The IAB members are encouraged to consult the SIAHDPC Centre regarding all of its

activities, in the domain of health, entrepreneurship and policy-advocating.

5. The Chair and Vice Chair of the Board are going to operationalize any initiatives

and/or requests that will be formulated in the meetings. They will aim to do so by

involving as many members as possible, including by forming different working

groups.

6. The Board will have a secretary from the College’s senior staff, that will inform the

members on the progress of the initiatives and, when necessary, coordinate meetings

and other activities between the members. The secretary is going to keep the meeting

minutes and propose an agenda for the next meeting.


